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Terrorist Israel out of the Giro d' Italia!

Pisa, 21/05/2025

 The workers of the Unione Sindacale di Base in Pisa are present with Palestinian flags

during the Giro d'Italia, at a time when Israel is carrying out a final solution with the

connivance of the EU and NATO.

On the anniversary of the Nakba, we joined the Coordination for the Boycott of Israel in Pisa

in a demonstration to denounce the Italian government's complicity and the actions of those

who claim to oppose it yet incite the European arms race, which only serves to bolster the

war industry and the Israeli economy.

In response, we are promoting the general strike on 20 June and the national demonstration

in Rome on 21 June.

We want peace, not war.

We do not want to pay for warmongering choices that will inevitably affect our lives.

We no longer accept people dying at work with no one to pay or take effective action.

We cannot continue to work without contracts or adequate pay rises.

/leggi-notizia.html


We refuse to turn a blind eye to the ongoing genocide in Palestine.
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